
 

 

 

Student Elections  
The 2012-2013 year is 

coming to an end and new 
officers will be needed. If 
interested in holding an 
office within the ASSE 

chapter, contact Dr. Morris 
by March 1st. Elections will 
be held during the March 

Meeting. Interested 
students should be active 

members in ASSE and have 
leadership qualities.  

 
Offices include: President, 
Executive Vice President, 
Vice President, Secretary, 
Treasurer and Recorder  

 
 

  
Upcoming Events  

-McCarthy Info Session: Tues. February 5th, 
2013 4:45pm  
-ISNetworld Info Session: Mon. February 11th, 
2013 4:45pm  
-Western Summit Info Session: Tue. 
February 12th, 2013 4:45pm  
-ASSE Chapter Meeting: February 21st, 2013 
4:30pm  
-AIHA Meeting: February 26th, 2013 4:45pm  
-Domtar Paper Info Session: Thurs. February 
28th, 4:45pm  
-Spring Career Fair: Wednesday March 6th 
10am-3pm Curris Center 3rd Floor 
(Professional Dress Required & Bring 
Resumes) 
 

ASSE Professional Development 
Conference 

Las Vegas, NV June 24-27, 2013! 
 

ASSE Student Section  
T-shirts 

Sizes XS - 3XL and cost $15 (add an 
additional $3 for sizes 2xl and 3xl). 1st 

group of shirts will be ordered on Friday, 
February 8th.  

 

 
 

Murray State “Safe Community” Breakfast 

 
On December 7th, 2012, Murray State was designated as a “International Safe 

Community,” By the National Safety Council. Murray State is among an elite list to 

receive this designation. Murray is the 22nd community in the United States, the 
299th worldwide, and the only public university to receive this honor. Our very 

own Dr. David Fender was one of the main motivators of this application. 

Kevin O’Driscoll and Elaina 
Witt participated in Calloway 
county's Annual Safety Day. 
The two were put in charge of 
the Tornado and Earthquake 
safety table. 




